## HERITAGE FEST – BY HARE KRISHNA GOLDEN TEMPLE (2023 – 24)

A letter of commendation has been received from Sumedhasa Dept. of HARE KRISHNA GOLDEN TEMPLE for the outstanding organization and execution of the spectacular HERITAGE FEST 2023- 24 held at our school premises. The event was a resounding success through meticulous planning, logistics, enthusiastic and impressive participation of our students in large numbers. There was a festive spirit and energy that permeated the entire event. The Fest's grandeur and gusto were indeed a testament to the collective efforts of our school fraternity. We are thankful to the Hare Krishna team for acknowledging our efforts and the invaluable recognition.





То

Date: 06-09-2024

P. OBUL REDDY PUBLIC SCHOOL.

Subject: Heartfelt Gratitude for Hosting Children's Heritage Fest Program at Your Venue.

Dear Sir, Hare Krishna!!!

On behalf of Hare Krishna Golden Temple, Hyderabad and all the children who participated in the two-day Children's Heritage Fest, I would like to express our deepest gratitude to you and your team for generously providing your esteemed venue as the perfect setting for our event.

The success of this cultural program would not have been possible without your unwavering support and cooperation. Your willingness to open the doors of your venue to us allowed our young talents to shine and showcase their creativity, passion, and dedication in various forms of art and performance. The warm ambiance and comfortable facilities you offered contributed immensely to creating a positive and encouraging atmosphere for all participants.

Throughout the event, your staff demonstrated professionalism, efficiency, and attentiveness, ensuring that everything ran smoothly and flawlessly. We truly appreciate the extra effort put in by your team to accommodate our specific requirements and make the experience enjoyable for everyone involved.

The children and our entire organization are incredibly grateful for the opportunity to utilize your venue for this cultural program. Once again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your generous support. Your contribution has not only enriched the lives of the children but has also strengthened the cultural bonds within our community.

We sincerely hope to collaborate with you again in the future and continue nurturing the artistic talents of our young generation.

With heartfelt thanks and warm regards,

Sindhu, Team lead, Sumedhasa dept. 8143655188

Hare Krishna Golden Temple.







Add: Hare Krishna Golden Temple Banjara Hills, Road #12, MLA Colony, Hyd-34; Ph:77300 21444













